
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

Subject: Notification of company name changes 
 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

We are excited to announce that our company name will change from VANHEST FOOD GROUP B.V. to BRATRA 
FOOD B.V., effective 8 October 2024. With our new name BRATRA (short for Brabant Trading) FOOD our mission is 
to be your number 1 food broker, specialized in developing, producing and distributing fast-moving consumer 
goods on a large scale. From well-known brands to tailor made private labelling, but always affordable. 
 

This change marks a new chapter in our journey, allowing us to expand our capabilities and continue delivering 
exceptional service to our partners and customers. Please note that our legal entity won’t change and all business 
registration information you have received from us will remain the same.  
 

We’ll remain located at our current address in Gilze. Our PO box and address in Moergestel will become void. 
Therefore, please use below mentioned address from 8 October 2024: 
 

Billing and visiting address PO BOX 
BRATRA FOOD B.V. 
Hercules 18 
5126RK Gilze 
The Netherlands 

BRATRA FOOD B.V. 
PO BOX 150 
5050AD Goirle 
The Netherlands 

 

E-mail addresses will also change, for all departments. Find them below: 
Department Name contact person E-mail address Phone number 

Management 
Bart Brouwers bart.brouwers@bratrafood.com +31 6 46357712 
Esli Wessels esli.wessels@bratrafood.com +31 6 42314705 
Erik Schipper erik.schipper@bratrafood.com +31 6 34037181 

Backoffice 
Valerie de Kroon valerie.de.kroon@bratrafood.com +31 6 21984939 
Mark Peijen 
Sylvana van Gurp 

backoffice@bratrafood.com +31 6 40940324 

Design Silvia Knoben design@bratrafood.com +31 6 25260720 
Quality Annerieke van Hoof quality@bratrafood.com +31 6 25154091 
Finance Ruud van den Abbeele finance@bratrafood.com +31 6 29797856 
Warehouse Ahmed Aly warehouse.nl@bratrafood.com +31 6 40209081 
Invoice Invoice department invoice@bratrafood.com +31 6 29797856 
Sales Sales Department sales@bratrafood.com +31 6 40940324 

 

Our bank account will also change, this will be shared in a separate statement. The contact person for the validation 
of this new bank account is Mr. E. Schipper. Please update your records accordingly. This transition will not affect 
our commitment to providing the highest quality of service to you. 
 

We greatly appreciate your continued support and look forward to our ongoing partnership under our new 
company structure. Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact 
us. 
 

Thank you for your attention to this important update. 
 

Best regards, 
 
Bart Brouwers, Esli Wessels & Erik Schipper (Management of BRATRA FOOD B.V.) 
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